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Dear Parents and Carers,
WEDNESDAY WORD – TRUST https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/trust?pid=MTA101634&v=91.4
SAT WEEK We wish the Y6 children well as they take their tests next week.I am not sure where the time has gone this year (or where the time has gone since this group were in Nursery) but I know that they are ready and will try their very best. SATs are just one little part of their time here and the children understand that there are many other lessons that we learn here and at home too!
CHARITIES IN LENT.                                                                                                                 CAFOD £87.99                                                                                                                                               Tins – I delivered them to Gerry and the team at Caritas last week with Mrs Hampson and they very much appreciated the contributions                                                                                                   MISSION TOGETHER £83.19                                                                                                            CARITAS – Easter Egg Raffle £123.88                                                                                                                Many thanks for your generous contributions over Lent
MATHEMATICS WORKSHOPS. Thank you to the parents that attended the workshops. We will place on the website the information regarding Mathematics teaching in our school. Please let myself or Mrs Richardson know of any other support that you would like us to provide. We want to support you in any way that we can.
CORONATION/ BANK HOLIDAY We are celebrating the Coronation here in school with fun sporting activities today led by Y5 Play Leaders and also creative activities. I hope that the sun shines and we enjoy the Bank Holiday!
UNIVERSITY OF MANCHESTER https://www.manchester.ac.uk/communityfestivalThis free, family-friendly Community Festival on the 10th June promises to be a great day of fun for all ages.
The event will include live experiments, interactive demonstrations, musical performances as well as the chance to meet our staff, students, and community partners.
There will also be free face painting and sporting challenges including a climbing wall!
 Come and find out what we do at The University of Manchester
 Explore our beautiful new galleries, collections and extraordinary objects of curiosity and wonder in Manchester Museum.
 Investigate the world of medicine and biology and explore the creative arts, social sciences and history in University Place.
 Uncover the fascinating world of engineering, physical sciences and geographical sciences in Engineering Building A.
 Discover the wonderful world of advanced materials in our Royce Hub.
 Take a step back in time on our heritage tour!
We return to school on Tuesday 9th May.
With prayers,  Sarah Yates Head Teacher 

